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Visits With Parents -
Of Friend In Navy

BORDENTOWN-—Mr. and Mrs.
John Weeast and daughter, Joan,
of the Bordentown-Chesterfield
Road, were visited recently by
Rocky Pastin who served a year
with Mrs. Weeast's son, Charles
Hill, on Palawan Island.

Hill is still stationed on the
island, located about 30 miles
from Borneo., He is scheduled 1o
leave May 21 and is expected
home in July. Hill recently was
promoted to second class petlty
officer.
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